## NEWSLETTER CGRA

RICHARD EISENBARTH PRESIDENT	659+1313
CHARLES MERRITT VICE-PRESIDENT	377+7046
DAVID HILL TREASURER	691-3310
JENIE NELSON RECORDING SECRETARY JIM ANDERSON CORRESPONDING SECRETARY GARY OLIVER RODEO EVENTS CHAIRMAN JONNY VAN ORMAN P.R. CHAIRMAN MIKE VAN METER ENTERTAINMENT CHAIRMAN DAVID MARTIN MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN	399-1819 450-7134 750-5609 837-9700 377-7046

MARCH 13 GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 8:00pm

MARCH 14 Denver Country Cloggers at the Denver Water Works from 9 to 12:30 pm

MARCH 15 CGRA mailing at Charlies at 10:00am CGRA cook out 6 to 9:00pm for \$450

MARCH 16 Gymkhana on Ice 6 to 10:00pm Colorado Ice Arena 5555 W Evans \$500 in advance or \$600 at the door

MARCH 21-23 GOLDEN STATE GAY RODEO

MARCH 27 Board Meeting 7pm at Charlies
MARCH 29 #1 CGRA Club Night at Mikes from 6 to 9:00pm

MEMBERSHIP \$20 initiation fee and \$4 a month See or call David Martin 377-7046

REMINDER SEMI ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE

We would like to welcome back to CGRA some former active members ! TOM SCHWARTZ, KENT McCORKLE, SCOTT St.CLAIR, and MISKI.

Welcome aboard to our new members PAM WILEY. DALE YOUNG. BILL BLAZEK, and BOB EDWARDS.

Many people have membership applications out and we hope to see them signed up real soon.

Lets show all our friends and Denver people what CGRA is all about.

> David Martin Membership Chairman

To say we are proud of each contestant in the Arizonia Rodeo is to say thanks fromall of CGRA. You brought back buckles and ribbons and we are really proud of your work. So much has and is happening. If you missed OGRA association and the cloggers at Charlies you missed a great time. If you didn't go on the CGRA ski trip you missed a hoot!! The Ice Skating party is next followed by the California Rodeo. If possible make one or both of these events. You will not be sorry.

Our Rodeo is approaching and we need help in all areas. Raising money is not easy so if you can help with any event please let us know. One of our projects is a steak fry at Charlies. We have one scheduled for the next two weeks. It's good and profitable. Broadway Country is hosting a CGRA beer bust. Watch for the date. (Bew Bush Opil 2)

Remember we need you at each event.

Support our Association. Buy a "T" shirt and attend the March 13 meeting.

Charles Merritt Vice President

THANK YOU PROM

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

JIM ANDERSON

4861 HOVEN



JONNY VAN ORNAN 962 DEARBORN WAY 962 DEARBORN WAY AURORA, CO. 80042